


City of Casa Grande, Planning & Development Dept., 510 E. Florence Blvd, Casa Grande, AZ  85122 

 

                         

April 19, 2023 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

In looking at a request for parcel number 503-31-003B, the City of Casa Grande would look to the 2030 City of Casa 

Grande General Plan to determine what an appropriate zoning would be.  The General Plan has that parcel in its 

Manufacturing/Industry category.   With this being the case, the City would be supportive of zoning within a 

Manufacturing and Industry zoning category.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Joe Horn  

Planner 

City of Casa Grande 










































































